
 

 

 
  

          

 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

March 1, 2024 

Central Valley Water Board 
Attn: Vinoo Jain, Water Resource Control Engineer 
11020 Sun Center Drive., Suite 200 
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 

RE: EastLake Sanitary Landfill Project YD-02022024-01 

Dear Vinoo Jain: 

Thank you for your project notification letter dated, February 1, 2024, regarding cultural information 
on or near the proposed EastLake Sanitary Landfill Project. We appreciate your effort to contact us. 

The Cultural Resources Department has reviewed the project and concluded that it is not within the 
aboriginal territories of the Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation. Therefore, we respectively decline any 
comment on this project. However, based on the information provided, please defer correspondence 
to the following:

 Elem Indian Colony 
Attn: Alix Tyler 
P.O. Box 757 
Lower Lake, CA 95457 

Please refer to identification number YD – 02022024-01 in any future correspondence with Yocha 
Dehe Wintun Nation concerning this project.  

Thank you for providing us with this notice and the opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

 

cc: Elem Indian Colony 

Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation 
PO Box 18  Brooks, California 95606 p) 530.796.3400  f) 530.796.2143   www.yochadehe.org 
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